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RE: New Horizon North Mine, (Permit No.C-2010-089)
Technical Revision No 26 (TR-26)
TR-26 Incidental Permit Boundary Revision

Dear Mr. Wein,

Colorado Parks and Wildlife has reviewed the Technical Revision No. 26 (TR-26) for the New Horizon
North Mine. Colorado Parks and Wildlife (CPW) has a statutory responsibility to manage all wildlife
species in Colorado; this responsibility is embraced and fulfilled through CPW’s mission to protect,
preserve, enhance, and manage the wildlife of Colorado for the use, benefit, and enjoyment of the
people of the State and its visitors.

CPW has no wildlife comments to add regarding the technical revision.

CPW would like to thank DRMS for the opportunity to comment on such land use actions that have
direct impact on our natural resources. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact District
Wildlife Manager Tony Bonacquista at 970-209-2374.

Sincerely,

Tony Bonacquista
Nucla District Wildlife Manager
Colorado Parks and Wildlife
tony.bonacquista@state.co.us
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